
 

 

 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 5 of 2020  
 
Eyemouth Harbour Open to Non-Essential Visiting Vessels (subject to berth 

availability) 

Date of Issue: 20th July 2020 

This Notice revokes and supersedes No. 3 of 2020. 

As of midnight 19th July 2020, Eyemouth Harbour is open to non-essential (leisure) visiting vessels, 

subject to strict adherence from Scottish Government guidance on social distancing.  

All visiting vessels must contact the Harbour Master in advance to check availability of berthing 

and tidal restrictions.   

Phone Harbour Master’s office 018907 50223 

Email harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 

On arrival, contact via VHF Ch 12 before entry or leaving or any manoeuvring within the 

harbour. 

All Vessels in Eyemouth Harbour must adhere to instructions of the Harbour Master or his 

Designated Deputy, including but not limited to: 

 When mooring leave a safe distance from others. 

 Be aware of impact on emergency services if you were to encounter difficulties. 

 Apply all normal, sensible safety precautions. 

 Be aware of other vessels who may not be familiar with the Harbour.     

 

Further guidance on Covid-19 leisure craft movements can be found on the RYA website.  

https://www.rya.org.uk/knowledge-advice/current-affairs/Pages/coronavirus-covid-19.aspx 

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master  

Brian Wilson 

Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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